Mr Philip Furlong

Secretary General

Department of Arts, Sport and Tourism

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2                                                                                                       1 November 2006

Dear Philip

Re: Towards 2016 – 1st Phase of Performance Verification Process
Thank you for your letter concerning the first phase of the Performance Verification Process under Towards 2016.

I attach, as requested, a report outlining the key areas of progress achieved by the Museum since the last report under Sustaining Progress. Our earliest target date for actions under Towards 2016 is December 2006. However, we have outlined the preparatory work being undertaken in a number of areas in the lead up to that deadline.
As stated in the report, it is my assessment that the payment of the general round increase due on 1 December 2006 is fully justified in respect of the Museum.

If you, or the officials in your department, have any queries regarding the report please do not hesitate to contact me or Philomena Byrne, Head of Public Affairs.
With best wishes

Yours sincerely

Enrique Juncosa

Director

